[bookmark: _GoBack]You may have heard of the popular Netflix series 'Squid Games' The series shows scenes of violence and killing. It is recommended for people over 17 years of age and is not considered suitable for children. There are many posts on TikTok and You Tube that feature Squid Games and there are Squid games themed games on Fortnite and on Roblox.
We are aware that some of our young pupils are playing games on the playground and calling them 'squid games'. Mrs Nightingale will be carrying out circle times with all the classes to explain that this is not appropriate in school. The link below is for advice to parents about Squid Games. Please contact Miss Grimshaw, Mrs Nightingale or Mrs Foster if you would like to discuss this further.

https://childmind.org/blog/incredibly-popular-super-violent-what-parents-need-to-know-about-kids-and-squid-game/
